
To whom it may concern: 
 
As we redistrict, we ( our family of voters ) would like to request that the lines for districts be drawn in a 
way that is contiguous, be of equal populations,  use existing geographic or political boundaries, not 
devide communities of common interest, and be connected by transportation links.  We would also 
want to see  that two house of reprentative districts would be included in a single senatorial district. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Gordon martens 
Catherine Martens 
Christina Martens 
Hannah Martens 
 


